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Good afternoon,
 
Valley Water proposes to decommission the hydroelectric facility as a part of the Anderson Dam Seismic
Retrofit Project. This involves surrendering our exemption and as part of this surrender process, Valley
Water is making the Draft Petition for Surrender of Exemption available for a 90-day review period. The
Draft Petition is a document that explains Valley Water’s plan and reasoning for surrendering the existing
exemption and it includes our supporting environmental reports. All of the documents are explained in
the attached letter and linked below for convenience.
 
https://fta.valleywater.org/fl/dR5OBh46L0/Petition_to_Surrender_FERC_Exemption_
 
Kind regards,
Sarah
 
 
 
SARAH PIRAMOON
SENIOR WATER RESOURCES SPECIALIST
Water Supply Division- Imported Water Unit
spiramoon@valleywater.org
Tel. (408) 630-3133
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